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November xx, 2021 
 
 
Bureau of Land Management 
Attn: Steve Nelson 
351 Pacu Lane, Suite 100 
Bishop, CA 93514 

Re: RPAC requests that the BLM remove an abandoned vehicle in Mill Canyon as soon as feasible 

The Antelope Valley Regional Planning Committee requests that the BLM remove the vehicle that 
has been abandoned on BLM land adjacent to the Little Antelope Wildlife Area in Little Antelope 
Valley in northern Mono County. The vehicle is a Dodge Dakota pickup with a VIN of 
1B7GL26Y7MS258640 and an expired Nevada paper plate of NX-189-527. This vehicle located 1.5 
miles up Mill Canyon Road, has been in this location for around two years and detracts from the 
scenic beauty and habitat values of our area. 

We ask that the BLM consider this request and thank you for your consideration. 
 
 

Sincerely,  
 
Eric Edgerton, Chair Antelope Valley RPAC  
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